
REGIONAL MEDIA, INC.
11630 140th Street

Davenport, IA 52804
309-798-4148 (Telephone)

April 27, 2023
EEO Staff - Policy Division
FCC - Media Bureau
45 L Street N.E.
Washington, DC 20554

RE: KVVL (FM), Maryville, MO – Facility ID #48974
Response to EEO Audit Letter dated April 24, 2023

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please consider this letter to be the response to the April 24, 2023 EEO Audit
Letter received for KVVL (FM). The following responses are to be associated with the
separate paragraph requests contained in the Audit Letter:

2(a) – The Station Unit has fewer than five (5) full time employees; The job titles
and number of hours per week worked are set forth below:

Job Title Hours per week
Program Director 40
Sales Manager 40
Sales Associate 40

2(b)(vi) - During the current license term, there have been no pending or resolved
complaints before any body having competent jurisdiction under federal, state, territorial
or local law, alleging unlawful discrimination in the employment practices of the KVVL
employment unit on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, or sex.

In accordance with Section 5 of the audit letter, a copy of the April 24, 2023,
letter and this response will be placed in the KVVL (FM) Public File and uploaded to the
online public file information system maintained by the FCC. The undersigned hereby
certifies to the accuracy of the foregoing information.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any additional questions.

Regional Media, Inc.

________________________
Fletcher Ford, President
ceo@regionalmedia.info


